

Staff Alliance

MEMORANDUM

DATE: December 20, 2013

TO: President Gamble and the Board of Regents

THRU: Dana Thomas, Vice President, Academic Affairs

FROM: Staff Alliance

RE: Resolution in Opposition to the Tuition Waiver Benefit Proposed

Reduction

In support of the resolutions submitted by UAF, UAA and UAS in response to the tuition waiver benefit proposed cut by Regent Fisher at the Nov. 6, 2013 BOR budget meeting, Staff Alliance resolves ses any tuition waiver benefit reduction.



Carey Brown, Chair, Staff Alliance

Attachments:

UAA APT Resolution
UAA Classified Council Resolution
UAF Staff Council Resolution
UAS Staff Council Resolution

cc: Joe Hayes, Spokesperson, System Governance Council